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Dear Charlie,
 
On Wednesday, January 14, the SBS Panel of the ASCC reviewed a proposed revision to the
 Neuroscience Minor.
 
The Panel did not take a vote but would like the following points to be addressed first:

·         Clarify whether this will be 4 different minors or one minor with different tracks.

·         Bring list of elective courses in molecular/cellular neuroscience minor in proposal (p. 2) and
 list of courses on advising sheet in line.

·         P. 3: 5614 is listed 3 times. Only the first iteration has the correct title.

·         Bottom of p. 3: Weblink is incorrect. The correct rules governing minors can be found on p.
 80 of the 2014-15 ASC Curriculum and Assessment Operations Manual
 https://asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf Last sentence of p.3 is
 confusing: (1) there is a sentence fragment and (2) since Biology 1113 is a prereq for
 Neuroscience 3000 (a required course in all 4 minor options), the statement “we assume
 that all students wanting to pursue a minor in neuroscience will have completed at least
 Biology 1113” seems to be an understatement.

·         It is not clear what Chemistry 1110 or 1210 are a prereq to in the general neuroscience
 minor and in the specialized minors. The core courses do not seem to require either course.

·         Advising sheet: Suggestion to specify that Biology 1113 and Psychology 1100 are prereqs for
 core courses (Neuroscience 3000 and Psychology 3313/3513, respectively). Perhaps
 indicate the same for Chemistry 1110/1210—though at this point the Panel does not see
 that Chemistry is a prereq for a core course (see point above).

·         Update advising sheet for new CAA guidelines. See pp. 80-81 of operations manual (weblink
 above). Work with Curriculum and Assessment Office on aligning language to new
 guidelines.

 
If you have any questions about the feedback above, feel free to contact Professor Pok-sang Lam
 (Chair of the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me. When you are ready
 to resubmit, please send the revised proposal to me via e-mail.
 
Best,
Bernadette
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